
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO ALLOW THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS 

OF THE PERMIAN BASIN TO SERVE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES TO 

MAJOR DONORS 

 

DATE: May 15, 2018   

  
 
The University of Texas of the Permian Basin requests approval from ECISD to host an 
exclusive VIP Tent in the End Zone at home Football games. Admittance into this area will 
be strictly regulated. Food and drinks (including alcohol) will be served to those with proper 
credentials.  
 
   
 
 
 
     ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees Consider Allowing the University of Texas 
of the Permian Basin to serve Alcoholic Beverages to Major Donors as presented.  
 

    ******************** 

 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Crowe       
Superintendent of Schools                              


